
Assessment of Community Planning for
Mass Transit: Volume 10—Washington,

D.C. Case Study

February 1976

NTIS order #PB-253688



OFFICE OF TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT

CONGRESSIONAL BOARD

Representative Olin E. Teague, Texas, Chairman
Senator Clifford P. Case, New Jersey, Vice Chairman

SENATE HOUSE

Edward M. Kennedy Morris K. Udall
Massachusetts Arizona

Ernest F. Hollings George E. Brown, Jr.
South Carolina California

Hubert H. Humphrey Charles A. Mosher
Mlnnesota Ohio

Richard S. Schweiker Marvin L. Esch
Pennsylvania Michigan

Ted Stevens Marjorie S. Holt
Alaska Maryland

Emilio Q. Daddario, ex officio



OFFICE OF TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT

DIRECTOR’S OFFICE

Emilio Q. Daddario, Director

Daniel V. De Simone, Deputy Director

URBAN MASS TRANSIT ADVISORY PANEL

George Krambles, Chairman, Chicago Transit Authority

Walter J. Bierwagen
Amalgamated Transit Union

Robert A. Burco
Oregon DOT

Jeanne J. Fox
Joint Center for
Pulitical Studies

Lawrence A. Goldmuntz
Economics and Science Planning

Dorn McGrath
George Washingion University

Bernard M. Oliver
Hewlett-Packard Corporation

Simon Reich
Gibbs and Hill

Thomas C. Sutherland, Jr.
Princeton University

Frederick P. Salvucci
Massachusetts DOT

Stewart F. Taylor
Sanders and Thomas, inc.

OTA TRANSPORTATION PROGRAM STAFF

Gretchen S. Kolsrud, Program Manager

Mary E. Ames Larry L. Jenney
V. Rodger Digilio Bev Johnson
Thomas E. Hirsch, 111 Teri Miles

CONTRACTORS

Skidmore, Owings and Merrill System Design Concepts, Inc.

. . .
111



PREFACE

This report on urban transportation planning in the Washington, D.C.
metropolitan area is one of nine case studies undertaken by the Office of
Technology Assessment to provide an information base for an overall
assessment of community planning for mass transit.

The findings of the overall study are reported in the summary
document, An Assessment of Community Planning for Mass Transit, which forms the
first volume of this series. The assessment was performed at the request of
the Committee on Appropriations of the U.S. Senate, on behalf of its
Transportation Subcommittee.

The study was directed by the Office of Technology Assessment’s
Transportation Program Staff with guidance and review provided by the
OTA Urban Mass Transit Advisory Panel. The firms of Skidmore, Owings
and Merrill and System Design Concepts, Inc., were contractors for the
study. This assessment is a joint effort, identifying different possible points
of view but not necessarily reflecting the opinion of any individual.


